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Dear Mr Pickermell

Thank you for the response to letter regarding Lakeland Power Distribution’s application
EB 2013-0149.

The application will be decided through a public hearing . the letter is part of the public
record , my contact information is removed , Thank you ;

My letter is to provided information to the Board members and is to decide whether the
The application is approved . The panel will consider my comments in reaching their
decision , | would to add more , since | have had to make changes to my heating system .
This November 14 | had troubles with my oil heating system , need some changes that
required alternate ways to heat . | have listened to other persons which had previous oil
systems , found that electric was very expensive , plus when power outage caused some
very uncomfortable conditions , most of them went natural or propane that at least the
house the heat was there . This was the case to a friend of mine , when had conversation
this November had his power out for 24 hours at this time , he was leaving for work has
gone for the week, new not how long power was out , the rest of his family had to take
of these problems .

At present | 'm using two electric heaters to keep the temperature medium for now ,

But as soon the temperature become colder , these units will not be sufficient .

I'm not in a position to make changes , Would like to go all electric , this affect budgeting
My economy is senior , hot much left for extras , so please keep electric suppliers from
expanding . | understand there is energy that these unit are not using , other groups
are purchasing this extra to sell to the United States . No reasons for not using this
using this energy to supply for home heating in the winter .

Thank you
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